
Algae bloom at Wright’s Lake
a concern
By Dawn Hodson, Mountain Democrat
 
Concerns over an algae bloom at Wright’s Lake resulted in a
call  to  the  Central  Valley  Water  Board  to  conduct  water
samples.

According to staff at the Eldorado National Forest, a member
of the public visited the lake on June 28 and observed a
subsurface algal bloom that appeared to extend throughout the
lake.
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